
Dear Editor, 

 

Thanks for the Invitation today. 

 

I am interested to continue my duties in the HONORARY EDITORIAL/ ADVISORY 

BOARD of our prestigious "Fisheries and Aquaculture Journal (FAJ)" (OMICS publication). 

 

Kindly find enclosed herewith my full detailed updated CV in this regard for your necessary 

records and needful. 

 

Waiting to hear from you soon. Thanks. 

 

Best regards, 

-- 

DR. SUBHA GANGULY, M.V.Sc., Ph.D. (Microbiology) Associate Professor & Head 

Department of Veterinary Microbiology Arawali Veterinary College (Affiliated with 

Rajasthan University of Veterinary and Animal Sciences, Bikaner) N.H. - 52 Jaipur Road, 

V.P.O. Bajor, Dist. Sikar, Pin - 332001, Rajasthan, INDIA. 

 

Address for correspondence (Residence): 

4 / 6 - B, KATUA KUTHI LANE 

BHOWANIPUR, KOLKATA - 700025 

WEST BENGAL, INDIA. 

 

Cells: 09231812539/ 09874233628, Ph: 033-24557828 (Resi.); E-mail: 

ganguly38@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Dear Subha Ganguly,  

Cordial greetings of the day from Journal of Fisheries and Aquaculture!!! 

 

I trust this e-mail finds you well. I am contacting you based on your expertise in Fisheries and 

Aquaculture. 

Fisheries and Aquaculture is one of the leading international publishers for Open Access 

journals devoted to various disciplines in science and technology. 

In order to strengthen the overall quality of this important journal, I am in the process of updating the 

Editorial Advisory Board. 

Should you be interested in accepting this invitation, then please send me your updated CV by email 

to editor.faj@omicsinc.com you will receive full waive on the publication charges of your article as 

you are serving as editors for editorial board for these many successful years of omics. 

Consider this as a friendly nudge. 

Best wishes, 

BALAJI DARAM, 

Editorial Coordinator, 

Fisheries and Aquaculture 
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